SOUTH SHORE BAY BAND

Oct. 16, 2023
Dear Music Director/Guidance Department:

I am writing to inform you and your music students about the South Shore Bay Band Music Achievement Scholarship Award.  This scholarship, now in its 26th
year, will be awarded to several south shore students.  Your school has been chosen to receive our scholarship information packet.

I am including an application form that should be returned to us by April 5, 2024.  You may make copies of the form if you have more than one applicant.  If you have multiple applicants and wish to endorse one as most deserving, please attach a note to that student’s application form.  

South Shore Bay Band is a non-profit organization dedicated to giving musicians the opportunity to play and perform concert band music for the south shore communities.  Our band members range in age from high school to senior adults.  We perform summer outdoor concerts in the south shore area.  Money raised from these concerts goes to charitable causes, such as our Music Achievement Scholarship Awards.  

Everyone associated with the South Shore Bay Band is very pleased to be able to offer these scholarships and we hope to continue to do so for many years to come.

New band members are always welcome. Rehearsals begin March 11, 2024 at 7:30 pm in the Duxbury High School band room. If you know of anyone who would be interested in joining us, please feel free to forward my contact information.  I can be reached at 508-728-6463 or anncav@comcast.net for further information or directions.

Sincerely,

Ann K. Cavanaugh

Scholarship Committee Chairman
South Shore Bay Band

